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From: Gary Spurgeon <gdspurg@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 10:27:13 AM
To: Pelanda, Dorothy <Dorothy.Pelanda@agri.ohio.gov>; Himes, Lance
<Lance.Himes@odh.ohio.gov>; Mihalik, Lydia <Lydia.Mihalik@development.ohio.gov>; Stevenson,
Laurie <Laurie.Stevenson@epa.ohio.gov>; Mertz, Mary <Mary.Mertz@dnr.ohio.gov>; Trombold,
Beth <Beth.Trombold@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Case Number 20-1405-EL-BGN

Hi

As a home owner in Washington township please do not allow solar panels to be installed in this
area.
I am concerned for property values, who wants to see panels all around your home. I moved here to
get away from towns and city's to enjoy country life. This will impact
so many families in the area who cannot afford to move and if they sell their home they will not get
the value they need to relocate. What will this do to our drinking water in the area?
what will happen to the wildlife?
I don't believe enough research has been done and from what i have researched in other areas people
have regretted it.

I have attached our township resolution 2020-6 and i support it.

Thanks
Julia Spurgeon
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